19 May 2023

Response from the ACMA:

The ACMA has considered the broadcast that was the subject of the investigation but
does not comment on other hypothetical scenarios.

The reasons for the ACMA’s breach decision included a number of factors and these
are set out in our published investigation report.

The ACMA also publishes guidelines for broadcasters about the rules relating to
privacy on our website here.

The ACMA has conducted previous investigations relating to clause 3.5.1 and the
investigation reports are published on the ACMA’s website here.
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